Silver Smiles Scholarship

Silver Smiles, the orthodontic practice of Dr. Arthur
Silver and Dr. Meagan Sturm, will be awarding a
$1,000 educational scholarship to a deserving high
school senior. The scholarship is based on academic
achievement,  extra-curricular  activities, and
community service. The scholarship is open to any
Georgia, high school senior. To apply for ‘the
scholarship, the applicant must download the
application from www.silversmiles.com then follow
the instructions to complete the scholarship packet.
Application packets must be received in the Snellville
office location by 5PM on Thursday, April 23, 2020.
Late or incomplete applications will not be reviewed.
Please mail completed application packets to:

Silver Smiles

2371 Henry Clower Blvd.
Suite A |
Snellville, GA 30078



